
From: sandra kirk  
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 9:48 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: daisy.wai@pc.ola.org 
Subject: Developments 

 

   

I would like to express my concern regarding the Bridge and High Tech TOC 

Developments. 

Development is being imposed and pushed through without adequate discussion  

or input from those who will be most affected. 

---Sandi Kirk 

52 Sanderson Cres. 

Richmond Hill, L4C 5L4 
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